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Kevin Walden, Vice President Products Support 

Flagler Construction Equipment 

9601 Boggy Creek Road 

Orlando, Florida 32824-8728 

kwalden@flaglerce.com 

    

Re: Return to Compliance 

Flagler Construction Equipment 

 HW Facility ID #FLR000097378 

 Flagler Construction Closed Loop Recycle System-Boggy Creek Road 

 IW Facility ID #FLA287954 

 Orange County 

 

Dear Mr. Walden: 

 

Department personnel conducted a review of the response to the Compliance Assistance Offer 

Letter issued November 21, 2019. Based on the information provided in your response, the 

facility was determined to have resolved the identified issues and has returned to compliance 

with the Department’s rules and regulations.  

 

The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state and 

federal rules. Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Michael Eckoff at 

407-897-4308 or via e-mail at michael.eckoff@floridadep.gov.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Daniel K. Hall , Manager 

Central District 

Florida Department of Environmental Protection 

 

 

cc: Stephen Couto, Flagler Construction Equipment, scouto@flaglerce.com  
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